
From: THPO
To: Pineda, Christine
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: CIMARRON SITE, OKLAHOMA
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 9:18:28 AM

That is correct.
 

From: Pineda, Christine [mailto:Christine.Pineda@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 6:22 AM
To: THPO <THPO@tttown.org>
Subject: RE: CIMARRON SITE, OKLAHOMA
 
Good Morning,
 
Thank you for your prompt response to our letter.   My understanding is that you do not
wish to consult on this project unless inadvertent discoveries are made during the project
activities.   Could you confirm if this is a correct understanding?
 
Thank you,
Christine
 
Christine Pineda
Senior Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NMSS/FCSE/ERB
Phone: 301-415-6789
Office: TWFN/4A41
Mail Stop: TWFN/4B16
 

From: THPO <THPO@tttown.org> 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 6:00 PM
To: Pineda, Christine <Christine.Pineda@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] CIMARRON SITE , OKLAHOMA
 
Thlopthlocco Tribal Town has received your project . Upon review of information received
and consulting our records. We are unaware of any culturally significant sites within the
project APE. However, should any human remains or cultural resources be inadvertently
discovered, Please cease all work and contact our THPO at thpo@tttown.org Immediately .  
MVTO(thank you)
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